
To minimise the risk to you and our team, please 
follow government guidance on face-coverings, 

distancing and hygiene. This means:

You must wear a face-covering while on our 
premises at all times, unless exempt

Wash your hands with soap for at least 20 seconds 
before and after your visit

We may ask you to wait outside the practice while 
we see your animal

You may have to wait longer than normal for 
your appointment

Thank you for your patience and understanding

For more advice, visit  
animalowners.rcvs.org.uk/coronavirus

PLEASE REMEMBER
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